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3rd March 2023 
 
Dear Parents /Carers, 
 
To celebrate Mother’s Day we would like to invite you to come for a special 
afternoon tea on Friday 17th March 2023.  
 
For Nursery/F1; we will be holding two afternoon tea events to ensure as many 
parents can attend.  
Morning session: 10.30-11.30am 
Afternoon session: 2.00 – 3.00pm.  
Can you please let us know through the F`1 email which session you plan to 
attend by Friday 10th March → SRF1@suttonroad.org 
 
For F2; Mother’s Day Afternoon Tea will be at 2pm until 3pm Can you please let 
your class teacher know via email know if you are planning to attend by Friday 
10th March: 
 F2CA@suttonroad.org           F2JG@suttonroad.org           F2KS@suttonroad.org  
 
We appreciate not all children celebrate Mother’s Day in the same way so we 
open this invitation to any of our amazing parents, carers and family members 
who deserve a treat! However, due to us being a large unit we ask where possible 
that each child only brings 1 adult. 
 
We ask parents/carers to wait at the gate for a member of staff to then welcome 
you to sit with your child.  
 
We look forward to seeing you! 
The EYFS Team 
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